
 

Do you have a daughter in school year 2-5? 

Would your daughter like to join 3rd Kenley Brownies 

where she can take part in learning new skills, incredible 

experiences and gain self-confidence in a safe, girl-only 

space? 

3rd Kenley Brownies is currently recruiting girls’ age 7-

10 years old to join in the fun, to trying their hand at 

exciting challenges such as games, crafts, badge work, 

making new friends and experience adventure 

weekends away.  

We meet once a week term time only. 

 Wednesday 17.00-18.30 hours. 

All Saints Church Hall 

Church Road, Kenley, CR8 5DW 

 

To find out more or if your daughter would like start at 

3rd Kenley in September please contact  

Barbara Le Hur on 020 8763 2354 or email 

3rdkenleybrownies@gmail.com 


